NLCSNEWS

Official Newsletter of New Life Christian School 911 E Division, Ephrata, WA 98823

Phone: 509-754-5558 Fax: 509-754-3540

What's Coming Up!

- March 14 Board Meeting (6:30 p.m.)
- March 15 Green Day
- March 18 Open House (6:00 7:30 p.m.)
- March 21 Pizza Thursday
- March 21 Rock Your Crazy Socks Day
- March 21 End of 3rd Quarter
- March 22 No School -Records Day
- March 26 Hot Lunch
- March 27, 28, 29 Parent-Teacher Conferences

OPEN HOUSE - March 18th

NLCS is hosting an Open House on Monday, March 18th from 6:00 - 7:30 p.m. Please share this information and invite others who might be interested in learning more about New Life Christian School. To our current New Life families, you are also invited to come and visit the classrooms and view the curriculum.

What is meant by plundering the *Egyptians*?

Classical Christian schools study the best and brightest scholars from both the Christian and non-Christian world.

During this process, there is an intentional effort to take every thought captive for the glory of God. This requires teachers to lead students through a process of sifting material to take what is praiseworthy and leave behind what is not true, good, or beautiful. This process is referred to as "plundering the Egyptians" to take and learn from the best of ancient cultures.

~ Question 40 ~
100 Common Questions
A Guide to Understanding Classical
Christian Education
By: Dr. Timothy Dernlan



Win-Win Program

Word-of-mouth marketing is the best way to share NLCS! As we begin enrollment season at NLCS, we're offering double the incentive for you to share NLCS with your friends, family, and neighbors. See the attached Win-Win Program flyer (in this newsletter's email) for special incentives for applications received through March 31.

GREEN DAY - March 15th

In observance of St. Patrick's Day, students may wear extra green on Friday, March 15th. No pajamas or sweatpants, please.

PIZZA THURSDAY - March 21st

PVC is serving pizza for lunch on Thursday, March 21st. Order forms are enclosed in today's folder and are due back to the school by Tuesday, March 19th.

CRAZY SOCK DAY - March 21st

World Down Syndrome Day is celebrated on March 21st and to show recognition we want you to 'rock your socks' by wearing odd/crazy socks on this day.

PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES - March 27, 28 & 29

Parent-Teacher conference schedules are enclosed in today's folder.

In order to accommodate conferences, we will be having early release (12:00 p.m.) on March 27th and 28th.

BLACK and GREEN GALA

Thank you to everyone who participated in planning for the Black and Green Gala and to those who attended. God blessed us with net proceeds of about \$90K. To God be the glory! Please remember to thank those who graciously made donations through the community and remember to shop at these businesses throughout the year.

MARCH HOT LUNCH

The students and families of students going to Europe in April are preparing and serving lunch on **TUESDAY**, March 26. Each lunch is \$6.50, and the menu is below. We look forward to serving you and making your lunch preparation a little easier!

Menu:

March 26: Shredded Chicken Tacos, Refried Beans, Spanish Rice, Fruit and Dessert

LUNCHROOM NEEDS

We are currently running low on paper plates. If your child uses them for their lunch, would you please consider donating? Thank you in advance!

LOST & FOUND

The lost & found basket is overflowing with everything from belts, gloves, and hats to hoodies, flannel shirts, and jackets. If your child is missing something, chances are it's in the basket.



BIRTHDAYS:

March

March 14 Ethan Westra March 17 Miriam Beregovoy March 18 Chloe Calderon March 19 Adah Hesse March 20 Micah Van Dyke March 20 Hannah Aguilar March 30 Elena St.Mary March 31 Mrs. Cleveringa